
Life and Work – January 2, 2022 
 
NOTICE:  
A decision will be made early next week about future in-person services for St. James United. 
Please stay safe until we can be reunited for in-person services again. If you need to connect 
with the office you can call 722-1881 and Tracy will be able to assist you.  
 

Office Closure for Monday, January 3, 2022 to observe the New Years Day Holiday. 
 
We gratefully accept the following donation: 
*In honour of Claire Higdon's birthday on Boxing Day from Stephen O'Dea. 
 
We gratefully accept the following donation to the General Fund: 
*In loving memory of Leslie and Pearl Noftall from Jocelyn Gorman. 
 
We gratefully accept the following donations to the Bethany Danielle Pike Memorial 
Camp Fund: 
*In loving memory of Bethany Pike love Susan Pike & Michael Kavanagh.  
*From Fred & Pam Earle. 
 
We gratefully accept the following donations to the Memorial Fund: 
*In loving memory of Jim Becket from Gary and Ruth Green. 
*In loving memory of Howard Forsey from wife Alice. 
*In loving memory of Ruby Hiscock from Catherine & Baxter Rose. 
 
Christmas Memory Tree Donation:  
*In loving memory of Tom Downey from Donna & Perry Downey. 
 
Vickie Styles and family wish to thank our many St. James friends, and others, who so kindly 
expressed condolences at the time of Albert’s passing. He was a thoughtful, kind, and 
generous “head” of our family and known to us fondly as “Papa”. He will be forever missed by 
all of us.  
Our fondest wishes to all for a very nice Christmas and a good New Year 2022! 
 
2022 "My Offering" envelopes are available for pick up at the office. Please get in touch with 
Tracy at the office 722-1881 to make arrangements to have these picked up.   
 
Upcoming Young Adult Event: Zoom Social & Game Night 
Are you between 18 and 35 (give or take)? 
Want to hang out with others around the same age?  
SJUC's young adult group meets regularly on the 1st Wednesday of the month. We hope to 
see you at the next meeting, which will take place virtually, on Wednesday, January 5th, 2022. 
For more information about this you can email info@stjamesuc.org 
 
A New Committee 
Are you interested in community issues like systemic racism, housing insecurity and right 
relations with Indigenous peoples? 
Do you worry about climate change and loss of biodiversity?  
Are you concerned about international conflicts and other global issues?  
Then you will be interested in a new ad hoc committee that we are establishing to help us 
respond to social and ecological justice issues. 
Contact James for more information. 
Email: james@stjamesuc.org   Phone: 722-1881 ext.202   Cell: 351-0983 


